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I do hereby submit my testimony in opposition to HB3076. The state of Oregon is 

once again waisting tax payer dollars trying to find anything to use against its law 

abiding citizens and now with this proposed bill law abiding federally licensed law 

abiding systems who support firearms. Stop waiting Oregon tax payer dollars on 

useless bills!!! 


